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Greetings Council  
 
Holidays are upon us and the department has been active in a few events locally and 
within the county. 
 
Officer Benge joined several other agencies for the annual “SHOP WITH A COP” 
program as well as donning a Santa Suite for our local event.   
 
Officer Campbell has begun training and will be covering shifts soon. 
 
Police clerk Mackinzie assisted with the tree decorations for the city Christmas tree 
event.  
 
I Just completed training for the FAA UAS drone licensing testing 
 
Currently working on the current updates within the department. 
 
Chief Sam Patrick  
 

 


